
Informed consent statement 

 

Retrospective study 

Reevaluation of the expanded indications in undifferentiated early gastric cancer 

for endoscopic submucosal dissection 

 

This study was approved by the Institutional Review Board at AMC and requirement 

informed consent was waived due to the retrospective design. (IRB No.: 2019-0910, 

approval date: 04/01/2021). 

 

Sincerely.  
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